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February 1, 2015                         By Shane Toven, Editor                     RADIO MAGAZINE 

As audio processing technology has continued to advance, we’ve found 

many new ways to manipulate the “sound” of our product on the air. Mod-

ern processors can go from a whisper to a roar and beyond, but are listeners 

really tuning to your station simply because it’s louder than the competi-

tion? This is a topic that is almost as old as audio processing technology 

itself, but despite many years of talking about it and a number of recent dis-

cussions about moving in the opposite direction, loudness still seems to be 

the ultimate goal among many broadcasters. 

I remember listening to radio growing up in the ’80s and very early ’90s. 

The radio stations in my relatively rural area of the country all had a very 

particular “sound” to them. None of them really “jumped” off the dial, and 

if anything most had a somewhat “warm and subdued” quality to them. 

Very clean, within the limitations of FM and AM transmission; and no one 

station was particularly louder than another. I suspect part of this was due 

to the audio processing technology available at the time (Prisms and 8100s, 

Compellors and Dominators, or perhaps a CRL chain) but it may also have 

been due to the fact that the processing for the most part had been installed 

and adjusted by the same group of engineers. The managers and program-

ming staff of those stations were more than happy to trust the engineers’ 

judgment, perhaps with a few small tweaks, but there was no “loudness 

war” in my part of the country. 

At some point during this time period, one station in particular (a country 

format) really started to jump off the dial. It was much louder and very 

“crisp.” They started promoting that they were now “digital.” I had to won-

der exactly what that meant … Digital playback from CDs had started to 

become more common, and digital audio processors were just barely start-

ing to hit the marketplace, but actual digital broadcast transmission was not 

even on the horizon at the time. I tried to reach their engineer to ask some 

questions (as a curious teenager) but never found out exactly what they had 

changed. Regardless, it sounded extremely good ……………………..                                 
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 ……….and was in fact very  loud 

compared to the other stations 

on the dial. This was the be-

ginning of my exposure to the 

“loudness war.” 

Later in my radio career, I 

found myself in a major met-

ropolitan area. Stations there 

were loud and proud of it. I, 

on the other hand, worked for 

a classical station that had to 

hold its own on the dial 

among the flamethrowers 

while still appeasing the 

“golden ears.” Ultimately, I 

did manage to find a good 

compromise but I was not 

about to try competing in 

terms of loudness on a classi-

cal music format by simply 

“cranking it to 11.” 

With the increasing number 

of media options available to 

listeners, does being “louder” 

on the dial still make sense or 

is it time to revisit your ap-

proach to processing? When 

it comes to loudness, eventu-

ally you reach a point of di-

minishing returns (and the ul-

timate limits of modulation 

and audio levels). Processing 

is a tool, like anything else, 

and can be used to “shape” 

your sound, but it ultimately 

comes down (as always) to 

the content. 
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Note from the treasurer: 

 

If you haven’t paid your annual membership, you can 

bring cash or check and cover for it in our next meeting !! 

  

It is only $ 12.00 USD, so you can start saving one dollar 

a day. C’mon, make a difference.  

 

 

         

EL PASO, TX           CHAPTER 38           MEETING MINUTE 

 

 

DATE   2/10/2015   LOCATION:  EL ARRIERO MEX.BUFF. 

 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 12:31 PM, BY ANTONIO CASTRO, 

THERE WERE  8 MEMBERS. 

 

REPORT OF THE SECRETARY: MINUTES IN THE  FEBRUARY NEWS-

LETTER. ACCEPTED BY CARLOS SOSA, SECOND BY WARREN 

REEVES. 

 

REPORT OF THE TREASURER:  $ 6,554.79 IN THE BANK AFTER   

$ 971.00 DEPOSITED FROM MEMBERSHIPS. ACCEPTED BY DAVID 

HALPERIN, SECOND BY OZZIE CARRILLO. 

 

REPORT OF THE CERTIFICATION COMMITTEE:    ONE PROSPECT: 

THOMAS RIOS, FROM KDBC, FOR CTO. 

 

REPORT OF THE MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE:  THOM JOHNSON RE-

TIRED FROM BURST COMMUNICATIONS, HIS PLACE WILL BE TAKEN 

BY DALE SCHERBRING. 

 

REPORT OF THE FREQUENCY COORDINATOR COMMITTEE:  MAN-

TECH REQUESTED TO WARREN REEVES A REVISION IN THE  

FREQUENCIES DESIRED, AND HE ANSWERED BACK.. 

 

REPORT OF THE SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE:  NO REPORT. 

 

REPORT OF THE WEBSITE COMMITTEE:  1810 HITS LAST MONTH, 

NOE 1830. ( 20 ) 

  
REPORT OF THE EAS CHAIRMAN:  TEXAS AND NEW MEXICO EAS 

MONTHLY TEST CAME FINE. 

 

REPORT OF THE PROGRAM COMMITTEE:  DALE SCHEBRING TO IN-

TRODUCE “ENSEMBLE CONCEPTS” FOR NEXT MEETING 

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:   RICHARD MOORE, FROM FAA, TO PRO-

VIDE INFORMATION EN NEW CHANGES. 

 

NEW BUSINESS OR ANY ITEMS FOR THE CHAPTER INTERES:    
 ELECTION  FOR OFFICIALS IN FEBRUARY MEETING. 

  

NEXT  MEETING  DATE AND LOCATION:  MONDAY MARCH 23, 2015,  

NOON AT THE GRAND CHINA BUFFET 
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  There was no presentation for 
last month, just our regular  
meeting with a minimum  
attendance, not enough for elec-
tion of  officials. 
 
For March, we are going to have a 
special presentation that won’t 
fall in the second Tuesday (the 
10th), instead, only for this time, 
we will meet on the 23th, which is 
Monday at NOON at the Grand 
China Buffet Westside. 
This invitation comes from our 
friend of  Burst Communications, 
Dale Scherbring, who will bring 
“Ensemble Designs”. He is taking 
over El Paso territory represented 
by Thom Johnson, who just has 
retired. 
We welcome Dale Scherbring as 
our new sustaining  member who 
will sponsor our lunch. 
Please be there, so we can have 
partnership and learn what he is 
bringing. 
Get your chopsticks ready !! 
 


